
Contributions to the FUUN Endowment Trust in 2008

The FUUN Endowment Trust would like to thank the following individuals and acknowledge 
their generosity for having made a contribution to the Trust in 2008.  

In honor of Nancy Ransom
Katran Bean

Bequest 
Sue Alley

In memory of Sue Alley
Dorothy and Paul Conkin
Peg Duthie
Ruth Harlan
Linda and Philip Hargesheimer
Dick and Gail Sphar
Vivian Starnes

In memory of Caitlin Lee
Frances Bledsoe and Steve Chandler
Emily Brodeur
Ginger Brown
Lowell Cunningham and D. Tompkins
Peg Duthie
John and Kathleen Harkey
Mr. and Mrs. Donald H. Lee
Russell, Joyce, and Michael Lee
Patricia Lynch and Trigg
Jane Norris
Polly Pettit and Peter Dowling
Beverly Jane Pinkston
Mike and Sara Plummer
Nancy Ransom
Janice Robinson
Dick and Gail Sphar
Jeff and Brenda Stein
Tom and Elizabeth Surface

In memory of Roxy Leiserson
Harold F. Bass
Paul A. Bogigian
Ginger Brown
Dorothy and Paul Conkin
Peg Duthie



Jane High
Derek M. Hunter
Mike and Sara Plummer
Harry and Nancy Ransom
Janice Robinson

In memory of Joe Moore
Dorothy and Paul Conkin

In memory of Gean Morgan
Dorothy and Paul Conkin

In memory of James Knox Trigg III
Mike and Sara Plummer

In memory of Mary Lou Valin
Richard Bird

In memory of Freda Wise
The Weaver family

We are grateful to these donors for their support of FUUN. For more information about the 
FUUN Endowment Trust, please visit  http://www.firstuunashville.org/trust or e-mail 
trust@firstuunashville.org.


